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Mexico, D.F., August 1st, 1994 

 

 

AA GENERAL SERVICES OFFICES 

NEW YORK, NY. 

 

 

To the attention of George Dorsey – Manager 

 

 

Dear George, Dear AA Friends,  

 

Bearers of this letter are Saul Castorena Monterrubio, "B" Trustee of the General Services Board of 

Trustees, Seccion Mexico, and Xavier Maza a long time service person and former Secretary of Finance 

Committee. 

 

We have entrusted them both to visit you and present to your urgent attention a recent problem that 

concerns us all and AA in general: A legal criminal action has been taken against The Conference 

Seccion Mexico. 

 

Among other previous causes and origins the immediate problem developed from a Service Director 

Thomas K. Jasper.  This communication has been used, perhaps without his knowledge as the legal 

foundation to sue and present criminal charges. 

 

Xavier and Saul will explain in detail and answer all questions you might have. Their commission is to 

bring back a letter from you that may help to stop a mess that will presently go public and undoubtedly will 

gravely harm AA community in the country and probably elsewhere. 

 

To defend our Tenth Tradition, our Fifth Guarantee, AA's Unity and de 43th, Conference Resolutions are the 

utmost purpose we pursue.  Secondly we need to protect the Reputation, integrity and legal safety of our "A" 

Trustees that is being put at risk. 

 

Yours very truly in AA Service 

 

/s/ 

Dr. Ignacio Guzman 

AA General Service Board, Seccion Mexico 

Director 

 

copy to:  Michael Alexander 

AA General Services Board - Directory 


